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One Islington Plaza
Devon Street, Liverpool, L3 8HA

What’s new? 
Devon Street is buzzing with construction activity this month as steel 
frameworks can now be seen emerging from the site’s soil. 

Following the successful completion of the drainage and foundation 
works last month, steelwork erection is now well underway and we 
are beginning to see the skeleton of the nine-storey development, 
which promises to be a landmark building in the gateway to Liverpool’s 
Knowledge Quarter.

As things stand, no extension of time has been granted and the 
development remains set for completion in September 2018. 

Building Consents continue to carry out regular inspections. No adverse 
comments have been made. 







Show Apartments Now Open 
Our show apartments are now open and available for viewing here in 
our new Liverpool headquarters. On display, we have a show apartment 
identical to those you will find within One Islington Plaza, complete 
with all its fixtures and fittings, so you can experience the true finished 
quality of the units ahead of their completion.

If you’re interested in viewing the show apartment, please get in touch 
and we’ll be more than happy to arrange this for you.

If you need any further information in the meantime, please call us at 
the following offices:

Liverpool +44 (0)151 958 1254
London +44 (0)207 100 4141


